

## ROYAL PALM YACHT CLUB, INC.

PO Box 1970 Fort Myers, FL 33902 PHONE (239) 334-2176 www.rpyc.org

Date: September 01st, 2018

Dear RPYC Members,

I have been honored to serve as RPYC Commodore for the past fiscal year.

I wish to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for all of your support and involvement in our Club. I especially appreciate your comments, suggestions and the "sense of our complete togetherness" as a Club. I also want to thank my wife, Karen, members of the Finance Committee and our Board of Directors for their dedication to serving our Members and the interests of our Club.

Attached is our 2018 -2019 Annual Membership Dues Invoice. The Board has elected to keep our dues the same as last year and we ask that you all complete the attached form and return it with your dues check at your earliest convenience.

Again, thank you all for your continued support and I hope you will continue to be a part of the RPYC family. If you have any questions or concerns I am available to answer them and can be reached by email, at rlammie@aol.com or by phone at (239) 333 7281.

RPYC Commodore